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ATTESTATION

To whom it may concern: this is to certify that

the International Humanitarian Partnership

supports an official United Nations mission to Barbados, in support of the United Nations
Disaster Assessment and Coordination (UNDAC), in response to the request of the United
Nations Resident Coordinator in Barbados, in coordination with the Government of Barbados,
to support the coordination and management of information in the regions most affected by the
tropical storm Beryl. The International Humanitarian Partnership will support the mission with
the following: (1) ICT support to the UNDAC team, (2) Satellite connectivity and (3) office

and accommodation for the UNDAC team.

We are grateful to the relevant authorities for providing the necessary assistance to facilitate

this mission.

Geneva, 5 July 2024

Thomas Peter
Oficial encargado, Subdivision de
Respuesta

de la Nacion Unidas - Ginebra



